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Alice Murray of The Drawdown wrote an article earlier this week titled “Nothing to see here: LP
defaults are fake news.” The article covers the Fund Finance Association’s response to the
COVID-19 market disruption and reports on how well investor capital call funding has held up
through the crisis to date. Cadwalader’s Mike Mascia is quoted throughout. The subscription-
required article is available here.
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